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Newsletter - 11th October 2021 

 

European Languages 

We celebrated European Day of                    
Languages last week with a number of           
exciting activities.  Each of the classes 

practised answering the register in different 
languages, the children looked at European 
flags and matched the language to the flag 

and they looked at the geographical               
location of different countries. 

Berwick Church Visit 
 

On Wednesday, Sapphire and Emerald 

Class visited Berwick Church to see the  

results of their recent restoration project.   
 

The children had a lovely walk over to           

Berwick.  They then spent a couple of hours 

looking at the restored artwork and            

changes made to the inside of the church, 

before using their sketchbooks to sketch 

something they saw that inspired them!  

 

 

This term’s events ……. 

Tuesday 12th October  Parent consultations - face to face 
Monday 18th October   Open classroom  
Tuesday 19th October  Tempest - individual photos 
Wednesday 20th October Parent consultations - remote 
Friday 22nd October  Don Pasquale at Glyndebourne - Emerald Class 
Friday 22nd October  Last day of term 
Monday 1st November  INSET Day 

Tuesday 2nd November Children return to school - Start of term 2 

Wednesday 3rd November ‘No Outsiders’ workshops 

Thursday 11th November  Armistice Day 

Harvest Assembly 

We recently held our Harvest                  
Assembly led by Sapphire Class.      
It was lovely to be joined by the      

Sapphire Class parents - the          
first time parents have joined us      

for an event this school year.         
The children shared some            
wonderful harvest  songs. 

 

We would like to say a big thank you 
to everyone for their harvest                       
donations which went to the                    

Family Support Work in Seaford. 

Dogs Trust Visit 

Last Monday we had a visit from the Dogs Trust.  

 Pearl and Ruby Class took part in a 
Happy Dog Rules workshop in which 
they learnt 5 safety rules about their 

own behaviour to ensure dogs remain 
relaxed and happy. 

Sapphire and Emerald Class did a            
safety workshop.  The workshop                  

encouraged the children to consider 
and implement a more compassionate,     
realistic understanding of what is safe 

and appropriate behaviour around dogs. 

WOW News 

Chloe, who has recently joined us in            

Emerald Class auditioned for a part in 

the musical theatre production Shrek.           

Chloe was successful and has been  

given the role of young Shrek and will 

be opening the shows.  Rehearsals 

have started and the show will be at the        

Theatre Royal, Brighton in February. 

Covid-19 Update 

With the weather soon to get cooler we 
wanted to remind you that, due to                  

Covid-19, we have got the windows and 
doors open to aid ventilation so children 

may wish to wear additional layers of  
clothing to help keep them warm. 


